
10/23/2023 

A Message from Mayor Annette Iafallo – Lackawanna Trick-or-Treat 
Night Tuesday, October 31st 5:30-8:00PM 

Lackawanna’s Halloween ‘trick-or-treat’ night will be held on Tuesday, 
October 31 from 5:30 to 8:00 p.m. 

As always, those planning to go ‘trick-or-treating’ are asked to follow a 
few safety and good neighbor practices: 

• travel safely with family or friend groups in known neighborhood areas 
and, 

• please be respectful of any neighbors who choose NOT to participate 
in Halloween – the most common sign is when their house lights are 
turned off. 

Also, please be extra careful on Abbott Road from Ridge Road south to 
Willet, as there are road construction projects still ongoing AND near the 
Senior Center on Martin Road as Halloween night coincides with early 
voting for the November election. 

I wish everyone who decides to venture out a safe, fun and enjoyable 
Halloween! 

Lackawanna Recreation Department – NY 

 

 


